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NDCF WELCOMES STONECIPHER AND GUSS 
 

Bismarck, ND— Christi Stonecipher and Sarah Guss have joined the staff of the North Dakota Community 

Foundation (NDCF).   

 

Stonecipher is the Director of Communications and is based out of NDCF’s Bismarck office.  She graduated 

from the University of North Dakota with a double major in Marketing and Management and has extensive 

experience in the communications/marketing field, working as a consultant for a variety of clients over the last 

15 years.  She is responsible for the creation and implementation of communication plans that increase 

awareness of NDCF programs and services and provides marketing support to NDCF’s 61 local community 

endowment funds. 

 

Guss is the Accountant/Administrator for NDCF and works out of the organization’s headquarters in Bismarck.  

She graduated from Minot State University with a Bachelor of Science in accounting and has several years of 

experience providing accounting services for a variety of companies.  Guss's main responsibilities are providing 

efficient, accurate and timely accounting and office management services to the staff and donors/partners of 

NDCF.   

 

The North Dakota Community Foundation was organized in 1976 as a public, non-profit tax exempt corporation 

which receives and distributes charitable funds to support a wide range of programs which benefit North 

Dakotans and their communities. NDCF currently administers over $70 million in over 580 individual 

charitable funds, including 61 community foundations and over 200 scholarships for North Dakota youth.  It has 

offices in Bismarck, Dickinson, and Grand Forks, North Dakota. 

 

For further information, contact Kevin Dvorak at (701) 222-8349 or visit www.ndcf.net. 
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